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C l i c k  h e r e  t o  s u b m i t  y o u r  m e e t u p s  &  s t o r i e s !

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Sunday our Senior Pastor, Dr. Ki Hoon Kim will be sharing about Mother's visit 

the past 10 days! Co-Youth Pastor Resfred Arthur will also be sharing his experience 



 

 

in Leader's retreat that just happened in NY. Join us from 10:30AM till 12PM for our 

weekly Sunday Service! 

LOCATION: IPEC, 6590 Bermuda Rd, Las Vegas, NV 89119 

TIME: 10:30AM - 12PM 

ONLINE: lvcommunity,org/zoom 

***Lunch will be provided after Sunday Service for Fellowship! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

CARP Weekly Discussion Kickoff! 

 

  

 

Tribe Talk is a deep discussion event that CARP holds every week. While we have 

new friends and guests participating there, we would also love to create a space for 

our community members to come and experience a loving and youthful 

environment. Tribe Talks are every week at Thursday on UNLV's campus. Provided is 

a list of Tribe Talk's locations up until the end of February, our flyer for the first Tribe 

Talk, as well as a QR code to our Instagram page. 

 

This Week in the Cheon Shim Won: 

First KEA Workshop & English Workshop of January 
2024 completed! 

 

 



 

 

   

  

 

 

Ken Doo Jr. & Yoo Youngmin Matched!! 
 

  



 

 

   

On New Years Eve, Ken Doo Jr. & Yoo Youngmin confirmed to be matched together 

and on Friday Jan 5th they fulfilled the commitment ceremony online with their 

families. They will be planning on going to the blessing in April! 

Let us send the Doo And Yoo family a heartfelt congratulations! 

 

Shine City Project cleans books with Spread the Word 
Nevada on December 23, 2023! 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

    

On December 23, 2023, Shine City Project returned to volunteering with Spread the 

Word Nevada! We had eleven Shine City Project volunteers who helped to clean 

and prepare books that were free of stickers, dirt, and markings for students in 

Southern Nevada. We also ensured that books were age-appropriate and contained 

suitable content. Overall, it was great to interact and fellowship with one another as 

we were preparing the books during the service project. We hope that our books 

bring joy to young people during this holiday season! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

Meet ups! 
 

  



 

 

  

  



 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 
W a t c h  n o w !
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Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to The 
Newsletter. 

    

 
 


